From: To: Cathy Graber Chris Gekas

Date:

1/28/2008 8:40 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Stop Big Brother

>>> "Sue Gordon" <<u>suejanegordon@hotmail.com</u>> 1/26/2008 3:56 PM >>> Sue Gordon 16443 Lazare Lane HUNTINGTON BEACH, CA 92649-1862

January 26, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Good afternoon,

This idea about government requiring homeowners to install thermostats that can be controlled by government is one more step towards Big Brother controlling the publics' lives. Please do not pass this insane and incredibly intrusive requirement. If homeowners wish to install such a thermostat let it be voluntary but not mandatory. When will this madness stop? We are adults and in control of our own lives.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Sue Gordon 714 309-2438

